USATF Colorado Race Walking Committee Report – Submitted by Dan Pierce, former Chair
The first Race Walking meeting of 2013 was held on January 9th. Attending were Marianne Martino, Jan Hallez, Ed Guiff, Michael Blanchard, Mary Gilbert and Dan Pierce
Jan and Dan reported on racewalking news from the Annual Meeting in Daytona Beach. The report included an explanation of the rule changes that were adopted at the Annual Meeting.
The RunDenver Series is a series of five winter races with a Race Walk category in all five events. The first event was the Rudolph Ramble, December 2nd. The race went well. 
Race Walking Judges were assigned to various events. On February 10th there are two events to Judge. Most, if not all, of our available Judges will be at the Mid America Masters Indoor Championship at the Air Force Academy that day.

Due to Dan being elected President of the Colorado Association, he resigned as Race Walking Chair and Jan Hallez was elected for the remainder of the term.

